
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 2:21 PM 
To: students@list.gse.harvard.edu <students@list.gse.harvard.edu> 
Subject: UPDATE: Lottery-Based Enrollment extended to today at 3pm ET 
 
  
Dear HGSE Students, 
  
Please note that we have extended the lottery-based enrollment deadline until today at 3pm ET. 
  
The following courses are not participating in the lottery: 
  

• A111C - Politics and Education Change: Case Studies (Open Enrollment) 
• A320 – Building a Democratic School: School Design Workshop (instructor consent – submit a 

petition!) 
• A130 - Building Nimble and Democratic Minds: From Practice to Theory and Back to Practice (open 

enrollment) 
You will receive an email later this afternoon when the results are ready. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Miguel Sahagún, Ph.D. | Registrar of the Harvard Graduate School of Education 
Harvard University | Longfellow Hall | 13 Appian Way | Cambridge MA 02138 | registrar.gse.harvard.edu | he 
him his | Hablo español 
  
 


